February 8 ,2023
To: Mayor and City Council Members
RE: Schedule Change

Dear Mayor and City Council Members,

| Robert Terrazas Supervisor of the Wastewater Treatment Plant. Would like to
Request a schedule change for Daylight Saving Time. | feel we can get a lot more
Done. If we go to a schedule of 4 Days of 10 Hours days. Because we can start

A job and have time to finish it up like the UV System.

Sincerely,
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Robert Terrazas
Bayard Wastewater Supervisor




